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The	current	disparity	between	the	price	paid	to	domestic	solar-power	suppliers	
and	the	price	charged	for	that	electricity	is	unacceptably	high.	Way	too	high!	
Either	those	domestic	solar-electricity	suppliers	should	be	paid	more,	or	the	
price	charged	for	that	electricity	should	be	less.	Currently	all	large	energy	
suppliers	charge	a	premium	for	'green	energy'.	Yet	the	cost	to	them	is	less!	The	
price	charged	for	'green	energy'	should	be	LESS	than	the	normal	price	-	now	that	
would	throw	a	spanner	in!	Could	you	please	investigate	and	ask	the	companies	
to	please	explain?	
Thank	you.
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